
 
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

January 22nd, 2019 

RE: Littelfuse JBPT Junction Block Insourcing Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection solutions, with a global 

commitment to providing the highest quality products, is writing to notify you of ongoing insourcing 

efforts. To best control the supply chain of the below products, all manufacturing operations will be 

insourced to Littelfuse facilities in Mexico: 

 

JBPT2N02ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK, 1/2-13 NON-PASSTHRU BLK 

JBPT2P01ZXR  JUNCTION BLOCK, 1/2-13 PASSTHRU RED 

JBPT3N03ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK, 3/8-16 NON-PASSTHRU BLK 

JBPT3N04ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK - NFT M8 BLACK 

JBPT3N04ZXR  JUNCTION BLOCK - NFT M8 RED 

JBPT3P01ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK, 3/8-16 PASSTHRU BLK 

JBPT3P02ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK, 3/8-16 PASSTHRU BLK 

JBPT5N01ZXB  JUNCTION BLOCK - NON-FEED-THRU 

 

We apologize for a lack of advance notification, but these efforts are currently ongoing and are 

expected to complete by end of this year. Updated part capability results will be released following the 

conclusion of our insourcing efforts. Please contact your local Littelfuse representative with any 

additional questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Zacke Naughton 

Global Product Manager 

Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 


